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IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENTS
7" Grade Students
2024-2025 school year

The Ohio Department of Health currently requires all 7" grade students to have received the Tdap
(Tetanus/diphtheria/pertussis) and meningococcal vaccine prior to the start of the school year. If your
child sees their physician every year for check-ups they have most likely already received these
vaccines. If your student has received the vaccines, they do not need them again, but you must provide
proof to me of having received them by mail, e-mail, fax 724-6577, or drop off.

If they have not received the required vaccines, they may go to their family doctor, the new Health
Source office located at the Middle High School, the Clermont County Health department or
anywhere you are comfortable taking your child. .

Health Source is located in our Middle High School. They accept most insurances as well as offer a
sliding fee discount if you qualify. You would need to schedule an appointment. The number to call to
schedule is 513-536-5005. They are open M-F 8-5.

The Clermont County Health Department in Batavia can be reached by calling (513) 732-7499. A
small fee is requested for each child (18 years of age or younger) for each visit, but no one is turned
away due to an inability to pay.

Please keep in mind the meningococcal vaccine is a two part series, only one dose is required at this
time. The second dose will be required prior to entry of their senior year.

Email me with any questions. If your child's appointment will be after the beginning of the school
year please let me know.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Sutton, RN, BSN,WLSD
sutton s@burgschools.org
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